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Special Public Budget Hearing: 6/14/2022 

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING MINUTES – BOARD OF EDUCATION  
REDFORD UNION SCHOOLS, DISTRICT NO. 1  

June 14, 2022 
  Public Budget  

Hearing   
6/14/2022 

  
A Public Budget Hearing meeting of the Redford Union Board of Education was held June 14, 
2022, at the Redford Union High School (Library), 17711 Kinloch, Redford Twp., MI 48240.  

 
President Pridemore called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
  

ROLL CALL: 
Present:   Bailey, Gray, Gubachy, Kick, McKee, Osowski, Pridemore                                 
Absent:    None. 

Call to Order 
Roll Call  

 
 
President Pridemore asked everyone to please place their cell phones on silent 
or vibrate.  
  
  

 
 

President’s Remarks  

It was moved by Member Gubachy, seconded by Member Osowski to adopt 
the agenda of June 14, 2022, Regular Public Budget Hearing as presented.  
  
Yes: 7    No: 0    Motion: Carried 
 
 
Presentation: 
 
2022-2023 Proposed Budget – Mike Beltinck, Chief Financial Officer:  
Mike Beltinck, CFO presented the 2022-2023 Proposed Budget to the Board. 
He also stated that a recommendation for Board approval on the 2022-2023 
Budget would be brought forward for consideration later in the month. 
 
The Board had a discussion. There were a series of questions and answers 
covering a range of factors, which included questions related to the budget, 
general fund balance, food service budget, Keeler kitchen renovations and 
staffing, salaries/contracts, rising prices of food, free and reduced meals, fuel, 
capital outlay, contingencies, and a rainy-day fund (which is also known as the 
fund balance).  
 
For consideration of the retirees and guests, President Pridemore suggested 
that the Budget presentation be wrapped up. The Board was asked to send 
any additional questions to Mike Beltinck.  

Adoption of  
Agenda as Presented 

 
  
 

 
Presentation 

 
2022-2023  

Proposed  
Budget 

Mike Beltinck,  
Chief Financial Officer 
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Superintendent Witt stated that on June 27, 2022, they would bring forward a 
recommendation relative to the 2022-2023 Budget for consideration by the 
Board. 
 
 
Call to the Audience for Public Participation Regarding Special Public Budget 
Hearing: 
 
None. 

 
 
 
 
 

Call to the Audience  
Public Participation  

Regarding Public  
Budget Hearing  

 
  

 

It was moved by Member Osowski, seconded by Member McKee to adjourn the 
Meeting at 6:06 PM.  

Yes: 7    No: 0    Motion: Carried 
 
 
 

Adjournment   

  Respectfully Submitted,   
        

 
        

Lisa Gubachy 
                               Secretary 

           Redford Union Schools  
Board of Education 

 
 
 
 
  


